

COURT APPOINTED SPECIAL ADVOCATES JUNE 2017 NEWSLETTER



Important!!

School is out! This is a critical month each year for your advocacy. It's time, if you have not already, to know where your CASA kids will be spending the summer.

Daycare? Summer School? In their home full-time?

Please make sure you are connecting with their new summer location. The reason this is critical is due to the amount of time some of these kids spend in these locations, therefore you need to observe them and be in communication with their providers. The summer school component is critical to know their progress or any concerns their summer school instructors have.

If you need help connecting with these new providers, please call the CASA office and we will ensure these connections are made.

Summer In-Service!

Thursday June 22nd at
Noon we will be meeting
AT Washington Park.
Back by popular demand
from several years ago,
the Quincy Police
Department will be giving
a demonstration with their
K-9 Unit. We can assure
you, you won't want to
miss this one!

Lunch with CASA!

Recruitment is an important part of the CASA program. We are always on the lookout to add to our already amazing CASA family of CASA volunteers. We would like to take you, and someone you know who is interested in learning more about the CASA program, out to lunch!

This is a no-commitment meeting, just a fun opportunity to learn more about what being a CASA is all about. If you have someone in mind, please don't hesitate to contact the CASA office!

Happy June Birthdays!

Leesa Pinson - 26th; Cindy Trower - 29th:

Cindy Trower - 29th; Marilena Frier - 29th

Please take a moment and read page 2 regarding the upcoming Medical Training. **CALL OUR OFFICE** for registration information. This training will be at no cost to you and we will carpool!